
Exit Interview 
It is the policy of Bevill State Community College that all full-time employees and part-time employees will meet with the 
College-Wide Administrator or designee for an exit interview prior to or on the last day of employment. A copy of the exit 
interview form will then be forwarded to the Business Office where the employee’s final pay can be processed. (Appendix O) 
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